
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
STATE OF NEW YORK 

OFFICE OF THE STATE COMPTROLLER 
110 STATE STREET 
ALBANY, NY 12236 

 
      October 12, 2022 

Anthony Restaino, Executive Director 
Norwegian Christian Home and Health Center  
1250 67th Street  
Brooklyn, NY  11219 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
 Greetings to all those gathered this evening for the 
Third Annual Friendsgiving Dinner hosted by the Norwegian 
Christian Home and Health Center.  Since 1903, the 
Norwegian Christian Home and Health Center (NCHHC) has 
worked to ensure an excellent level of care for residents and 
patients of all faiths and backgrounds.    
 
 Congratulations are due to this year’s honorees. Their leadership, service and 
accomplishments are worthy of your recognition. 
 
 Offering independent living, assisted living and skilled nursing care, the Brooklyn-
based Norwegian Christian Home and Health Center has grown over the years, now 
offering a state-of-the-art, 135-bed skilled nursing facility, along with assisted living 
apartments and independent living units.  In addition, NCHHC offers a short-term 
rehabilitation center with the latest equipment, designed to help get patients back to their 
normal routines.  As it has evolved, the Center has honored its founding commitments to 
providing individualized care, spiritual enrichment, social services and a warm, dignified 
environment for its residents.  The dedicated officers, board, staff and supporters of the 
Norwegian Christian Home and Health Center are helping people achieve dignity, 
independence and comfort. 
 
 Best wishes for a joyful celebration and continued success.  
       
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
       Thomas P. DiNapoli 
       State Comptroller 


